
C:\Users\goliwa\Desktop\TAM2104.doc Minutes Page 1 of 1 

TRAFFIC AUTHORITY MINUTES 
APRIL, 2021 

 

The Traffic Authority of the City of New Haven, duly warned, met in Chambers, One 
Union Avenue, New Haven, Connecticut on, April 13th 2021. 
 

PRESENT (via Zoom): Commissioners: Evelise Ribeiro, President, Michael Lawlor, 
Tracey Meares,  Isaias Miranda, and Donald Walker.  
Douglas Hausladen, Bruce Fischer, Department of Transportation, Traffic 
and Parking. 
Chief Renee Dominguez, New Haven Police Department 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 PM, Commissioner Ribeiro presiding. 
 

The minutes of the February 9th, 2021 meeting were approved as amended. 
 

The following items were presented: 
 

Item 1. Discussion of temporary traffic control changes required during 
construction of Phase 3 of the Downtown Crossing Project. 

 

Douglas Hausladen presented a visual report on the proposed construction. The 
Commissioners requested quick review of the additional item required for full 
approval new permanent regulations proposed for rebuilt Columbus Avenue.  

 

There was no vote associated with this discussion item. 
 

Item 2. Request of the Department of Transportation, Traffic and Parking  for 
parking controls in areas less than one block in length as indicated below 
be approved. 

  

  A. Establish RESERVED FOR HANDICAPPED parking spaces. 
 

  1. In front of   118 Button Street …................………..…. 1 space 
  2. In front of   102 Hallock Avenue ….....….….……….... 1 space 
  3. In front of   280 Humphrey Street….....….….………... 2 spaces 
  4. In front of   366 Huntington Street….....….….…..….... 1 space 
  5. In front of   163 Lloyd Street….....….….………........... 1 space 
  6. In front of     89 Plymouth Street….....….….…….….... 1 space 
  7. In front of     18 Tilton Street….....….….………........... 1 space 
  8. In front of   141 Wolcott Street..……............…………. 1 space 

 
Approval of A. is recommended. 

 

Douglas Hausladen presented the technical report. Commissioner Meares 
moved to approve the item. Commissioner Walker seconded the motion. The 
motion was voted on and approved by a unanimous vote. 

 
There being no further business of the Traffic Authority, the meeting was 
adjourned at 6:33PM. 

 
      Respectfully submitted,  
 

  
 
      Doug Hausladen 

Traffic Engineer 
DH/bf 


